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To: MaineCare Providers 

From:    Jennifer Palow, Pharmacy Unit Manager

Date: December 30, 2009 

Re: PDL Updates Effective 01/01/2010 

Fortical® will now be non-preferred and will require prior authorization. Due to lack of signed 
agreement with the manufacturer, the state has been forced to move Fortical® to a non-preferred 
status.  

 

  

   

 


